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Dear House Rules Committee: 

I have become aware of HJR 201. A bill that would create a statewide property tax on 

all properties. This is wrong! It is an over reach of state power. It is not needed.  Why 

are such proposals made? 

We are taxed enough! This bill should be voted NO to perish in committee. 

Thank you  

William Howell 

La Grande. 

 


